


Memo to File 
Date:  November 7, 2017 
Re:  Communication with Kevin Lafferty, owner of cabin at Pine Point Townsite 

November 7, 2017.  Tim Smith of Pine Point Mining Limited called Kevin Lafferty (867-874- 
XXXX) to inform him that PPML wished to conduct diamond drilling in the vicinity of his cabin 
at Pine Point.  Mr. Lafferty said that he grew up in the area, is familiar with the project and 
supports mining.  He gave verbal consent to PPML’s plan to drill around the cabin. 

September 30, 2017.  Rob McEwen, sub-contractor for the Quantec Inc. geophysics/gravity 
survey commissioned by Pine Point Mining Limited, talked with Kevin Lafferty at the Pine Point 
townsite.  Mr. Lafferty owns a cabin in the vicinity of where the Quantec crew was working.  Mr. 
McEwen discussed the exploration work that was being done in the area.  Mr. Lafferty said that 
he had no problem with the work. 
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